

Date:
Tiếng Anh Phạm Luyện
Class: 9
Full name:

THE SECOND MIDDLE TERM TEST
Subject: ENGLISH 9
Time: 45 minutes

Mark	Remark's teacher	Parents'signature

B. Reading. 3pts

I. Read the paragraph then answer the following questions. (2pts)

Thanks to the widespread use of modern means of transport, people have more choice of holiday destination and can now visit even the remotest parts of the world. Tourism has certainly become an important factor in the development of many countries.

An obvious benefit of tourism is that it plays a key role in economic growth. It contributes greatly to income of a region or country. It also brings job opportunities to all kinds of people, and therefore helps promote prosperity in diverse fields. Another positive aspect of tourism is that it helps promote international understanding and cooperation among nations. In addition, tourism can improve the standard of living of local or rural communities, so young people are encouraged to stay in their hometown to build a good life rather than move to big cities. Finally, tourism brings cultural benefits, as travellers learn about the history and culture of a place, and spread them around the world.

Questions:

1. What can people do now when having modern means of transport?

=>

2. How many benefits of tourism are mentioned in the paragraph?

=>

3. Are young people in local or rural communities encouraged to stay in their hometown to build a good life rather than move to big cities?

=>

4. Does tourism depend on the income of a region or country?

=>

II. Read the text then choose the best answer.(1pt)

Well, I think (1)_____ some ways to keep fit. Firstly, we should eat (2)_____. Don't eat too much fast food. Some people have a big hamburger and a soft drink (3)_____ lunch. It isn't a good idea (4)_____ that meal doesn't include any vegetables. Instead, if they want to have a quick healthy lunch, they should buy

some avocado sushi. Secondly, we shouldn't deep-fry food. We should steam it. Steamed dishes don't use any fat. If you like, you can also stew lean meat with vegetables. It's healthy and nutritious.

- | | | | |
|----------------|--------------|--------------|----------------|
| 1. A. there is | B. there are | C. it is | D. they are |
| 2. A. healthy | B. healthily | C. unhealthy | D. unhealthily |
| 3. A. at | B. with | C. for | D. on |
| 4. A. as | B. because | C. since | D. All of them |

C. Language Focus: (3pts)

I. Underline the correct word in each sentence. (2pts)

1. If Hoa had an IELTS certificate, she **would get/ got** a good job.
2. I'm bilingual **in/at** English and French
3. It's a good idea to listen to CDS or watch DVDS and try to **imitate/read** other speakers to make your pronunciation better
4. There isn't **some/any** butter in the fridge
5. A feeling of tiredness and confusion about time after a long plane journey: **stop over/jet lag**
6. Do you know the girl **whom/who** is talking to Mr. Tuan?
7. If you study hard, you **pass/will pass** the examination next month.
8. I'm from Viet Nam. My **first/foreign** language is Vietnamese.

II. Supply the correct form of the word in parentheses to complete each sentence.(1pt)

1. English speaking presents special _____ for foreign learners. (difficult)
2. If you want to attend the course, you must pass the _____ examination. (write)
3. I go hill-walking for _____. (relax)
4. Students will take an _____ at the end of the year. (examine)

D. Writing:(2pts)

I. Finish the second sentence using the words/phrases in brackets. (0,75pt)

1. Lan can speak both Vietnamese and English perfectly. (bilingual)

=>

2. Do you understand the word ? The teacher wrote it on the board. (which)

=>

3. I don't read many English books because I don't have time. (if)

=>

4. Susan hasn't practised her EI for ages. (rusty)

=>

5. Vietnamese has borrow many words . They come from other language.

=> Vietnamese has.....

II. Choose the correct answer.

1. They could understand our conversation if they _____ some English.

- A. will know B. know C. knew D. would know

2. It's an important part of your cultural identity to keep your _____ in speaking English.

- A. accent B. skill C. vocabulary D. language

3. If I had more time I _____ a Business English course.

- A. take B. took C. will take D. would take

4. Are you someone who can read and write well in English but cannot speak _____ ?

- A. fluency B. a fluency C. fluent D. fluently

5. The children _____ attend that English school receive good education.

- A. which B. whose C. who D. whom

6. The picture reminds him of the time _____ he studied in New York.

- A. where B. why C. which D. when

7. The language that you learn to speak from birth is _____ language

- A. second B. foreign C. official D. first

8. If I _____ taller, I _____ better at basketball.

- A. be – would be B. were – might be
C. am – will be D. were – would have been

9. Children always want to know the reason _____ things are as they are.

- A. which B. who C. why D. whom

10. What do you think of _____ public transport in _____ Ha Noi?

- A. Ø – Ø B. a – a C. a – Ø D. the – Ø